From: Rachel Shaevel [mailto:rshaevel@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 11:02 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Kathryn Ludwig
Subject: DPLAfest 2013

DPLAfest 2013 took place in Boston, MA on October 24 and 25, 2013.  There was a full day of workshops on the 25th to celebrate the launch of the Digital Public Library of America (DPLA) and to discuss various aspects of digital collections at libraries, archives, and museums.  The hosts were the DPLA itself, Boston Public Library, Northeastern University, and Simmons College.

I travelled to Boston on October 24 and returned to Chicago on October 26.  The Chicago Public Library Foundation paid for the hotel for the night of the 24th, airfare, meals, and ground transportation.  I paid all other expenses out of pocket.  

-Rachel Shaevel

Rachel Shaevel
Electronic Resources Cataloger
Technical Services/Catalog Department
Chicago Public Library

